
Andres and Monica Acosta Córdoba, Argentina: March 2020 

 

Dear brothers and sisters in Christ, 

 We would like to share with you how we have been and 

also thank you for all you have done. Thank you for your 

prayers and for being a part of our ministry. You are always in 

our prayers and we pray God blesses you richly.  

 As far as our health is concerned we are being careful 

and we continue to watch our health along with all the sugges-

tions from our doctors.  

 Our children are doing well. Although our daughter 

Yamile has been diagnosed with a serious problem with her 

spine, mostly neurological. She will most likely have to be op-

erated on soon, and we ask you to join us in praying for her.

 Our grandchildren are always active. Amy began her 

classes in kindergarten. We are enjoying watching them grow 

up.  

  In the month of September last year, 

Brad Taylor from World Reach, US came to 

give a class in our Bible Academy in Villa 

Maria. He also taught some seminars for pas-

tors and church leaders in 5 different 

churches. This all took place in Sierras  

Chicas, Córdoba.  
Monica teaching 

 Andres teaching Bible studies for men 

 



We also visited the church plant in Santiago del Estero. In 

November, Mónica taught in a women’s retreat in Villa 

María. She continues her teaching and counseling ministries 

in various churches. In December we had a special event to 

culminate the discipling and church activities of 2019. We 

began discipling 6 people and later added 8 

more.  

 In January and February we continued 

teaching in Jesus de Maria Church. Mid Feb-

ruary we had the visit of Francisco and  

Martita Berrios, missionaries with World 

Reach serving in Romania.  Their ministry is 

counseling and they conducted a seminar for 

us. The need here in Argentina for counseling 

is overwhelming. The Berrios’s came to help us grow the 

ministry and to better train us. We are trusting this will be a 

great blessing for our ministry since the number of people we 

are counseling has only grown since last year. 

 

Prayer Requests: 

My health and my wife’s health. 

Possible trip to the US in Septem-

ber. 

Vacation Bible School in July. 

A new car. 

The planting of two new 

churches.. 

Our financial support. 

We thank you for your love and for partnering with us in our 

ministry. 

May God bless you! 

Your servants in Christ, 

Andrés and Mónica Acosta 

Women’s Retreat 
Baptism Services 

Bible Academy 

 


